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9 May 2018 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

We are having a whole-school Fundraising Day this Friday 11th May. 
 
The outline of the day is: 
 

 Children to wear SUN SAFE OWN CLOTHES – we would like children to 
think about what they choose to wear on this day 

 £1 donation 

 Ice-lollies will be on sale at break time – 20p 

 Face Painting available – 50P 
 

This will be an activity-packed day with a serious message about keeping 
safe in the sun. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 

 


